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Thursday, July 8, 2021 

Dear Peach Springs Branch Families, 

We will re-open our doors Monday, July 19, 2021 operating on our Summer Hours 7:45 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. However, 
due to the increase in COVID-19 cases within the community we will be moving forward with operating at a maximum 
capacity of 20. Which means we will only allow 20 kids/day. We will do this on a first-come, first-served basis. Once we 
hit our capacity, we will turn kids away.  

The following procedures will still be in place:   

 MASKS ARE MANDATORY- If a Club member cannot comply with this policy parent/guardian 
will be notified and the member will be sent home for the day.  

 Curbside drop-offs and pickups will be located in front of the Club entrance doors. 

 All members and staff will have their body temperature taken with no-touch thermometers along 
with a health screening prior to entering the building 

 If a member has a body temperature of 100.4 or above, they and any siblings will be sent home 
for the day.  

 If a member shows signs/symptoms of COVID-19 parent/guardian will be notified and member 
will be sent home. Member MUST have a negative COVID-19 test before returning.  

 If you or your family has been potentially exposed to COVID-19, please take proper safety 
precautions and keep your child home.   

 NO ENTRY will be permitted into the Club from parents/outside guests/volunteers and those 
who do not provide direct services to members.  

 
We want to thank you in advance for your understanding. We remain committed to our Club kids, their families and our 
community and want to ensure the safety of all.  

 
Amelia Sullivan-Beecher   

Branch Director  


